
In April, the Biden administration announced its final Title IX rule that would erase
vital protections for women and girls.
This final rule removes female-only spaces such as locker rooms, bathrooms, and
other sex-separated areas while also allowing biological males to compete within
women’s sports and organizations.
The rule also undermines existing due process rights and places both students and
institutions in legal jeopardy—further dismantling protections provided by Title IX.
Biden’s Title IX rule threatens to expunge decades of progress for women and girls
across America.

THE PROBLEM
The Biden Administration’s Title IX Rule is Hurting Women and Girls 

BOTTOM LINE:                                    Republicans are taking a stand to stop President Biden’s
crusade against biological reality that is hurting women and girls.

COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION & THE WORKFORCE

THE SOLUTION
Rep. Miller’s Congressional Review Act resolution would stop the administration’s
final Title IX rule so that educational institutions can continue protecting the safety
of women and girls and their access to educational opportunities.
The administration claims that this final rule promotes both “educational equity”
and “fairness,” but all it does is leave women and girls vulnerable to all manner of
threats.
This rule will chill the free speech rights of students and educators who don’t
accept the Left’s radical gender ideology.
Women and girls would be subjected to an uneven playing field in athletics—a
direct conflict with athletics’ core principles of both integrity and fairness.
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